
Hubbard Happenings 

May 2017 

DON’T MISS OUT ON THE NEWS 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1          Hot Lunch   
 

2        Hot Lunch   
 

Afterschool Art Club 

 

3        
Grade 4 Field Trip  to 

Engineer’s Museum on Base  
Afterschool Drama 

Practice  

 

4              Hot Lunch   
Counters  Needed! 

 
Jump Rope for Heart  

 

 

5 
No School  

NBTA  Subject  Council 
Teachers  Go  Back to School! 

6   

7  
 

 

8      Hot Lunch   

 

9      Hot Lunch   
 
 

Afterschool Art Club 

10     PSSC  Meeting @    
                       6:30                   
 

Afterschool Drama 
Practice  

11       Hot Lunch   

 

12      Hot Lunch   
Counters  Welcomed! 

 
Clusters Start  

13 

14 15 
NO SCHOOL for Students 

(Annual General Meeting  
for Teachers)  

 

16     Hot Lunch   
 

Afterschool Art Club 
 

 

17  
Afterschool Drama  

Parent Group Meeting  
@ 6:30 

18       Hot Lunch   
 

Hubbard Movie Night  
Starts @ 6pm SHARP! 

19         Hot  Lunch   
Counters  Welcomed! 

 

 
Clusters 

20 

21 
Spring Campaign 

orders will arrive 

this week!  

22 
NO SCHOOL  

Victoria Day Holiday 

 

23      Hot Lunch   
 

Afterschool Art Club 
 

Grade 3 Trip Scott’s 
Nursery 9:30 Miller /McCabe  

24       

 
Afterschool  

 Drama Practice  

25     Hot Lunch   
  

Grade 3 Field Trip  
Scott’s Nursery 10:00 am 

Brophy/Edmondson/Skead 

26        Hot Lunch   
Counters  Welcomed! 

First Nation student  trip to 
Base  Powwow 
Clusters 

27 

28 29         Hot Lunch   30      Hot Lunch   
       Afterschool Art Club 

Hubbard First Nation student 
perform in Keswick  

Gr. 5 Tours to Middle Schools 
9:00 am 

  31      
Afterschool  

 Drama Practice  

1              Hot Lunch   
Annual Career Fair Day 
Students explore various  

career options 
Parent Paint Class 6:00 

Book Ahead 
  

2            Hot Lunch  
 Counters  Welcomed! 

 
Clusters 

3     Closing Assemblies!  
Save the afternoon of June 
20th for your child's Grade 
5 Closing Ceremony.  Our 
grade 3&4 closing assembly  is 
in the morning.  Details to 
follow. 

 

What a Busy Month  we just had at Hubbard! A 
terrific Heritage Fair was held at our school last 
month.  Thank you parents for your support and model-
ling of how to do a great project.  It was wonderful to 
see the diversity in our Canadian heritage.  Good luck 
to our gr. 5  participants moving on to regionals this 
month. 
 
The Music Festival was a big hit for Hubbard too.  
Thanks Mrs. Hanson and Mrs. Edmondson for  
supporting our music interests! Our choir was outstand-
ing and took home first place in our  
Category!  The choir will be performing again on Fine 
Arts Night on June 6th at 6:30 pm. 
 
Our Drama Club is currently working on their produc-
tion, ‘In Her Shoes’ and we can’t wait to see the per-
formance.  The school production will be June 5th at 
12:45 and they will be performing it again on Fine Arts 
Night for you on June 6th at 6:00 pm.  See you there! 
 
From the PE Department...Basketball season was a 
huge success for our Hurricanes!  Way to go players 
and Mrs. Bourque. This month our gym focus is track 
and field.  On nice days classes are often  held outside.  
Students should have sunscreen and must have proper 
footwear for running.  Flip flops are not allowed due to 
safety reasons.   
 

Our Career Fair is on June 1st, providing we 
have enough displays and volunteers.  If you 
would like to come and share some information 
about your work or career, please let us know 

asap!! 
 
June Dates: 

June 1st– Career Fair Day, Non-Sip and Paint Night  6pm 

June 5th– Drama Production  @ 12:45 

June 6th– Last Afterschool Art Day/ Fine Arts Night 6-7:30  

June 8th– Track Meet  

June 15th– Family Picnic Day on our grounds 

June 20th -  am Grade 3& 4 awards ceremony 1pm grade 5 

awards and closing celebration  

June 21st- School year end trip-Hartt Island Bucket Club 

Volunteer Tea– Date TBD 

Thank You to those families who contributed to our last cam-

paign.  Because of your efforts Hubbard School was able to donate 

86 chickens to a developing global community What a great partner-

ship with QSP.  Our grand total is not yet tallied, but we sure appreci-

ate your support! 
End of Year Field Trip! Our classes will be travelling to 

the Bucket Club at Hart Island on June  21st for our end of year cele-

bration.  Save the date!  Our grade level teams have been fund-

raising through our canteen and special events in order to deter some 

costs.  The parent group will pay for the busses! Details to follow! 


